
CLUBMAN'S COURSE

Place Rider Bike No. Class Pos Total Place Rider Bike No. Class Pos Total

1 S DIXON WHI 97 T/S 1 0 13 A BINGLEY BET 6 O/50 1 22

2 T HODGSON SCO 21 NOV 1 1 14 I HADDOW OSS 8 NOV 4 23

3 B BRAYTON BET 86 EXP 1 5 15 S HARRINGTON BET 20 NOV 5 28

4 D BAXTER GAS 26 NOV 2 6 16 R MOORHOUSE SCO 5 O/40 5 29

5 T HUTCHINSON GAS 25 NOV 3 6 17 T HADDOW VER 7 O/50 2 33

6 E BENSON SCO 89 EXP 2 8 18 M BARON MON 90 O/40 6 33

7 J SMITH HON 15 O/40 1 8 19 M BATTY JAM 94 P65 2 36

8 C BATTY JAM 93 P65 1 9 20 M WILKINSON SCO 2 O/40 7 48

9 J DIXON SCO 99 YB 1 10 21 S ROBINSON SHE 22 NOV 6 49

10 G DIXON BET 18 O/40 2 16 22 G LIGHTFOOT BET 19 INT 1 52

11 S MOWBRAY MON 17 O/40 3 17 23 L GASKELL BET 1 YC 1 67

12 T FAWKES BET 13 O/40 4 18 24 M ARMSTRONG GAS 4 O/40 8 69

EASY COURSE

Place Rider Bike No. Class Pos Total Place Rider Bike No. Class Pos Total

1 C BENSON ARI 16 P65 1 12 10 R SMITH SCO 14 YB 2 42

2 C BEESLEY BET 91 O/50 1 13 11 J SMITH GAS 24 NOV 4 44

3 C ASBRIDGE TIG 100 T/S 1 15 12 A PICKERING BET 12 NOV 5 47

4 D CHAPMAN BET 87 O/50 2 15 13 R TALLONTIRE MON 95 O/50 4 50

5 A NELSON BET 92 NOV 1 20 14 R WEBSTER BET 88 O/50 5 58

6 A JONES TRS 23 NOV 2 27 J BOWMAN BET 9 YB    RET

7 M MASON GAS 96 NOV 3 31 W KIRKBY SHE 10 YB    RET

8 T BEATY EMO 98 O/50 3 35 A IRVING BET 11 O/50    RET

9 S ARMSTRONG BET 3 YB 1 39

Thanks to everyone who entered  the first of our 2019 evening trials and we hope that you 
enjoyed the event. 
Thanks to Stuart, Lewis, Richard, Dan, Stephen and Jack for marking out an excellent trial which 
had to be tweeked slightly before the start due to the beck, which had risen a bit following the 
heavy rain. 
Thanks to all our observers who do a great job and without whom we couldn't run. 
Thank you to the Lightfoot family for allowing us to use their land which provided some really 
good natural sections and thanks also to Anne and Katie for doing such a good job of providing 
the catering and for also making a generous donation  towards the charities that our club 
supports! 
We look forward to seeing you all again next month at our second evening trial. Any updates will 
be posted on social media. 
 
  




